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20th May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Pupil/Colleague, 
 
 
S6 Prom, 10 June 2020, Oran Mor  
 
  

Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 and lockdown it became inevitable that the S6 Prom 

on 10 June for the class of 2020 had to be cancelled. 

In unprecedented circumstances, we are saddened that the opportunity for the 

current S6 to come together for one last evening as Johnstone High pupils was lost.  

In consultation with representatives of the S6 leadership team, the following has 

been agreed: 

• Johnstone High School will now start the process of refunding money to those 

pupils and staff who had paid via Parent Pay to attend the event at Oran Mor.  

 

• The S6 would like to invite you to a rescheduled event they are independently 

organising at the Radisson Blu on 6th November.  They will be in touch in due 

course with more details of the event and the cost.  

 

We hope you are all well and staying safe at this stressful and difficult time.  

Eventually we will come out of these dark days and we will be together again for one 

last evening of fun to celebrate the class of 2020. 

 

With best wishes to you and your family, 

 

 

 

Lynne Hollywood   Graham Munro  

Head Teacher   DHT S5/6    
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